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From: Parmar, Dina [mailto:Dalbir.Parmar@bchydro.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 3:01 PM

To: Wicks, Ann BRDO:EX

Subject: FW: An Important Message to All Employees from Dan Doyle

Hi Ann, as requested, below is the message from Dan indicating that he’s stepping down as Chair of BC Hydro, for
your records.

Regards - Dina

From: News, BCH Corporate

Sent: 2012, September 24 2:26 PM

Subject: An Important Message to All Employees from Dan Doyle

Dear BC Hydro Employees:

After three years as Chair of BC Hydro, I’'m stepping down to take the role as Chief of Staff in the Premier’s office,
effective today. While this development occurred very quickly, Public Service is a strong personal value of mine and |
feel it’s important that | serve the Premier at this time.

Truly, it’s been an honour and a wonderful experience for me to work for BC Hydro. From the very beginning of my
time here, I've been so proud to be associated with BC Hydro. It’s the people that make the difference and, over the
years, I've met so many talented, dedicated and hardworking employees working in communities all over our great
province.

BC Hydro is well-positioned to deliver renewal of its infrastructure and additional capacity that will continue to
ensure British Columbians have the energy they need to power the province. Under Charles’ leadership and the
Board’s oversight, | believe that BC Hydro is in great hands moving forward. | will be watching with pride from
Victoria.

| would like to thank each of you for all that you do every day in safely keeping the lights on.

Best wishes,

Dan Doyle, O.B.C.

Page 1
GCP-2012-00236





